
 

March 19, 2013 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Mary Pilcher-Cook, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Public Health and Welfare 

Statehouse, Room 441-E 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Pilcher-Cook: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 236 by Senate Committee on Ways and Means 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 236 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 236 would require administrators of adult care homes and medical care facilities to 

report any resident death to the coroner of the county in which the death occurred, regardless of 

what caused the death.  The bill would also make technical changes to update state agency names 

and which state agency certain reports are to be filed with to conform to Executive 

Reorganization Order No. 41. 

 

 The passage of SB 236 would have no fiscal effect. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Dave Halferty, Aging & Disability Services  


